
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp       (Holy Ghost Fathers) 

Tel:  01629 640241 e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com Website: www.allsaintshassop.org 
 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £87.00 Loose Plate Bakewell: £19.82 Hassop: £61.81 Total £168.63  
Through your bank accounts to parish a/c £1271.00 received – many thanks. 

Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 

 

Association of Bakewell 

Christians (ABC) 
The ABC is celebrating its 50th 

anniversary this year. There is a 
United Service at the Methodist 

Church in Bakewell on Sunday, 16th 

October at 6pm, followed by a 
shared table celebration. The Service 

is at the start of the week of prayer 
for World Peace and One World 

Week, but will also focus on ABC’s 

many achievements over the 50 
years.  During the week of prayer 

17th – 21st October there will be a 
tent on Riverside Cres. by the river 

and each church will man it for a day, 
the focus will be on world peace, ABC 

and periods of prayer.  It will be there 

from 10am to 4pm and our day is the 
Friday, so any volunteers to be there 

for a short time during the day would 
be very welcome. 

   

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 

Week commencing Sunday, 9th October 2016 
 

Saturday 8th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Beatrice Deehan (Sr T) 28th Sunday 

of Ordinary Time Sunday 9th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

Monday 10th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Maureen McGee (Sr T) St Paulinus 

Tuesday 11th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell R & C O’Malley RIP (A F) Feria 

Wednesday 12th   9.30 a.m. Hassop C & C Daniel RIP (C R) St Wilfrid 

Thursday  

NO  MORNING  SERVICE 
St Edward the Confessor 

Friday St Callistus 

Saturday 15th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Parishioners 29th Sunday 

of Ordinary Time Sunday 16th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Celebrant’s Intention 

Ministries weekend of 15th/16th October 
 Readers E. Ministers Welcomers Flowers 

Bakewell 6.15 p.m. P. Greenhalgh, V. Dooley L. Elliot V. Dooley K. Colhoun 

Hassop 10.00 a.m. M. Etchells, T. Harding B. Cain, E. Muller D. Jewitt, V. Hope  

Counters 9th Oct: NMT                                 16th Oct: TMM 

October, month of the Rosary. The prayer of the Rosary is meant to be just that – prayer. We will have distractions but 
the beads are indeed a little prop as reflect on the different ‘mysteries’ (themes) which are based on the gospels. “The 
recitation of the Rosary is part of our tradition.” [CSSp Rule of Life §99:3] The Rosary can be recited in part or in full and 
people can certainly come together to ‘pray their beads’ in our 2 churches. In October the Bidding Prayers have the Ave. 
 

On Sunday morning the young parishioners join the 
Catechists in the parish rooms for a lesson 
 

Diary of the Month 
This weekend CAFOD envelopes 

collected in the 2nd collection 

11th RCIA meeting afternoon 
12th SVP meeting after morning Mass 

and pre-Baptism and RCIA meetings  
16th ABC United Service and Week of 

Prayer for World Peace – see box 

20th ABC AGM 7.30pm @ Friend’s 
meeting House, Bakewell 

23rd MISSION SUNDAY with 2nd 
collection for Mission Sunday.  
 

Your ‘red boxes’ can be brought in 

as we celebrate Mission Sunday. 
 

New diary arrangements: Due to 

an unfortunate mix-up with dates 

some important parish meetings have 
had to be rescheduled. Please note:- 

Deanery meeting now on 20/10/16 
Social Committee now on 25/10/16 

Parish AGM now on 30/10/16 

Liturgy Committee meets on 9/11/30 
 

Our thanks to the S V P members 

who offered afternoon refreshments to about 20 
parishioners on Thursday afternoon. It was so nice to see 

some parishioners who were very active in parish life until 

they became less mobile. 
 

“The Balm of Mercy” staged at St Peter’s Hinckley (15th 

Oct.) and at the Albert Hall, Nottingham, (16th Oct.). 
Obviously, Fr Frank Daly & the performers would love to 

see a huge crowd present on both occasions. Details are 

on the notice boards. 
 

100 Club Draw takes place in the parish rooms. We still 

have members who not yet renewed their membership– 

nos. 2,28,45, 49,54,60,70,82,85 and 92. Please renew this 
weekend. We are still looking for 8 new members from the 

parish community to replace those who have left. 

The October ‘head count’ takes place over 4 weekends: 
we began last Sat-Sunday we had 113 people attending 

Mass. Last year we had 130 people present.  
 

Christmas Fair is now on the 

parish radar screen! Raffle tickets 

are available (green for hamper, 
white for raffles) and it takes place 

on 26th November – the same day as 
our new Eucharistic Ministers will be 

commissioned in Nottingham. 
 

A REMINDER FROM THE BISHOP: THE 

GIFT: Bishop Patrick has warmly 

invited any members of the Parish to 
the Diocesan training launch of an 

exciting Parish resource produce by 

CaFE called “The Gift – A Life in the 
Spirit Course.” The training will be 

run by CaFE team members over 
two Saturdays in the Autumn – 22nd 

October and 5th November: both 
days need to be attended. The 

venue is Trinity School, Aspley, 

Nottingham, NG8 3EZ. Two 
members from every parish in the 

Diocese are expected to attend. We 
are looking for our two – any 

volunteers? There are some expenses but these will be 

paid directly. 
 

ABC Buildings Bridges Project:  Autumn meeting of all 

those linked to the Bakewell Refugee Programme. 
Saturday, November 12th from 10.15am to 1.00pm in the 

Wesley Hall, Bakewell Methodist Church (soup lunch at 

12.30) 
 

Sick and Housebound: Patricia Turner, Cliff Mann, 
Shirley Plant, Mary McNulty and Eileen Simpson. We also 

remember those going into hospital and the many not 
mentioned here.  

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for Mary 

Pickard, John Skidmore and Derek Wilson. 
May their souls rest in peace. 


